2019-08-22 14:46:41
Kansas Corporation Commission
/s/ Lynn M. Retz

BEFORE THE STATE CORPORATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF KANSAS
In the matter of a Compliance Agreement ) Docket No.: 17-CONS-3370-CMSC
between Colt Energy Inc. and Commission )
Staff regarding bringing 251 wells into )  CONSERVATION DIVISION
compliance with K.A.R. 82-3-111. )
)  License No.: 5150

STATUS UPDATE TO COMPLIANCE AGREEMENT

On November 22, 2016, the Commission issued an Order Approving Compliance
Agreement (Agreement) in this docket. The Agreement provides that the Agreement may be
amended to add additional wells with the written consent of both the Operator and Staff.!

District 3 Staff recommends amending this Agreement to add the following additional
well: the McConnell #3, API #15-059-23235-00-00 (subject well). The Operator has expressed a
desire to plug the subject well and is not opposed to the addition of the subject well to the
Agreement. Staff has obtained the written consent of the Operator, as evidenced by the attached
email correspondence.

Staff hereby consents to adding the subject wells to the Agreement.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Robert Elliott Vincent

Robert Elliott Vincent, S. Ct. #26028
Senior Litigation Counsel

Kansas Corporation Commission
1500 SW Arrowhead Rd.

Topeka, Kansas 66604

Phone: 785-271-3100

Fax: 785-271-3354

! See Compliance Agreement at Y8.



Paula Murray

From: John Almond

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 3:14 PM

To: Paula Murray

Subject: FW: McConnell 3 - Formal Amendment Request

Attachments: Colt Energy Compliance Agreement Docket #17-CONS-3370-CMSC
Paula,

Please amend the McConnell #3 to the Colt Energy Compliance Agreement. Thank you.

From: Deb Ballard <dballard@coltenergyinc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 4:21 PM

To: John Almond <j.almond@kcc.ks.gov>

Cc: Deb Ballard <dballard@coltenergyinc.com>
Subject: McConnell 3 - Formal Amendment Request

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. Think before clicking a link or opening attachments.

John,

Please request the formal amendment from Wichita for API No. 15-059-23235 for well # MCCONNELL 3. The well was
plugged 11/13/2017, with an approved CP4 on file with the KCC. This well appears on our compliance list and shows as
plugged, but we never received to formal amendment. If my memory is correct, you requested that | send this email so
you could contact Wichita to prepare the amendment. Please let me know if that is not correct. Thanks again for your
help.

Best Regards,
Deb ballard



